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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:18 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: GW17-002

Please post this response from Chair Fiegen to Kyle Lee under Comments and Responses in 
H&I Grain docket, GW17-002. 
 
-Patty 
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:17 PM 
To:  
Subject: GW17-002 
 
Mr. Kyle Lee, 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding the H&I Grain docket, GW17-002. As you likely know, the 
PUC did request receivership of H&I Grain in support of the affected producers’ quest. Your 
letter and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in this docket so my 
fellow commissioners and others may read them. Here is a link to the docket: 
http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Grainwarehouse/2017/gw17-002.aspx.  
 
I apologize for the delay in responding to you. The email with your submitted information was 
not seen until today due to a technical glitch in the state’s email system. 
 
I appreciate you taking the time to write and share your concerns about this matter. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov  




